
Second Class Summer Newsletter – Jill’s Class 

 

We had so much fun this year in Second Class. We have been very busy with walks in nature, trips to 

the Botanic Gardens, Sports Day, Art Day, our tour to Causey Farms, not to mention what we’ve 

been up to in the classroom.  Here’s a small taste of what we have been up to… 

 

 



 

 

Nature Sculpture 


